
KING R. WOODS & ASSOCIATES, INC. 

March 3, 2010 

Ms. Patrice Lattimore 
Legislative Assistant 
Office of the City Clerk 
City of Los Angeles 

LAND DEVELOPMENT CONSULTANTS 

200 N. Spring Street, Room 360 
los Angeles, CA 90012 

Re: DIR 2009-1885{RV) 3600 Stocker Street Appeal 

Dear Ms. Lattimore: 

The Planning and Land Use Management Committee of the City Council is scheduled to conduct 
a public hearing for the above mentioned Revocation case. Please be advised that our 
company, King R. Woods & Associates, will not represent the property owners of the Liquor 
Bank in this Appeal. If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me at {909) 
396-9193 or by email at kingwoods@att.net. 

Sincerely, () 
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King R. Woods & Associates, Inc. 

660 N. Diamond Bar Blvd., Suite 204 Diamond Bar, California 91765 
Tel 909.396.9193 fax 909.860.2553 
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